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Head Teacher: Mr. P. Craig

Monday, 8th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the weather becomes colder and wetter, we have decided that from next week (Monday, 15th
November), pupils must come to school in school uniform every day, including days on which
they are due to have PE. Some of our pupils are getting very cold, especially at lunchtimes, and
many of the jogging bottoms they are wearing are insufficient for the temperature.

This means that pupils can bring their PE kits in a named bag and leave them here. They will be
returned before the Christmas holidays.

Can | also remind parents that pupils should not be wearing earrings in school time, as advised in
our school Jewellery Policy?

https://stjosephs-jarrow.wp-sch.durham.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/273/2021/11/Jewellery-P
olicy-2021.pdf

Please advise school if there are reasons why your child is wearing earrings.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Craig
Headteacher

Bishop Chadwick Mental Health
Catholic Education Trust First Aider

MHFA England
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